
Message to Oregon Legislature, specifically Democrats, 
My wife and I wish to register our disgust with your pushing of H.B. 4005 , 
the bill requiring lockup of firearms and also shoving the blame onto a 
victim for a thief stealing a firearm. 
If my house is LOCKED UP I should not be liable in any way for a thief 
breaking in and stealing a firearm!!   
If my car is locked and a thief steals it and hurts a victim we are NOT 
responsible. 
You claim this is all to prevent suicides.    
How about stopping bullying in schools, and bullying on social media, on 
these overly fragile kids who seemingly can't cope with any manner of 
stress or pressure situation, half of them on ADHD drugs or stress 
medicine. 
Our schools, society, social media and authorities created and allow the 
situation that makes these kids so disturbed.  No disciple or direction, the 
kids themselves are so fragile compared to past decades. 
Look in the right direction, and leave lawful gun owners alone.  
Gary and Janie Hartman 
 


